
	
Hollis	Heritage	Commission	requests	2024	Calendar	Scenic	Photos	

	
The	Hollis	Heritage	Commission	is	now	accepting	photos	for	the	
2024	calendar	entitled	Scenic	Hollis.	The	annual	calendar	project	
includes	many	beautiful	scenes	of	our	town	as	captured	by	very	
talented	photographers.		
	
The	subject	matter	includes	all	aspects	of	our	town	including	
nature	(flora	and	fauna),	local	farms,	and	scenic	vistas.	The	
photos	may	not	include	people.	The	photographer	need	not	be	a	

Hollis	resident;	however,	the	content	must	be	identified	in	Hollis.	Color	images	are	preferred.			
Submitted	images	should	be:	

• in	.jpg	or	.png	format	
• saved	at	300	or	higher	ppi	
• sized	to	fit	a	9”	by	12”	(landscape	mode)	
• File	labeled	with	your	name#	Ex.	JoeDoe1.jpg	

	
Photo	adjustments	must	not	distort	the	overall	content	or	combine	images	into	one	subject	
matter.	To	help	identify	appropriate	calendar	content,	please	indicate	what	month	the	image	
was	taken	as	well	as	the	location	in	Hollis.	
	
The	sale	and	sponsorship	of	the	calendar	is	the	major	fundraising	effort	of	the	Hollis	Heritage	
Commission	to	support	our	projects	that	promote	the	unique	history	and	culture	of	our	
community.	Last	year	we	increased	the	production	number	and	price,	and	still	sold	out	by	late	
November.	An	indication	of	how	popular	the	calendar	has	become.	
	
For	additional	guidelines	on	photo	submission	see	the	HHC	web	page:	
https://www.hollisnh.org/heritage-commission		
	
Submit	your	images	to	HollisNH.Heritage@gmail.com			(limit	of	3	photos	per	person)	
All	submissions	must	be	received	by	July	1st,	2023.		We	are	anxious	to	receive	your	scenic	
photos	of	our	beautiful	community.		
	


